
 

Date: Feb 23, 2021 
BCC: Retirees Eligible for Medicare B Reimbursement 

Retiree Medicare Part B Reimbursement – Checks Mailed 

The 2020 Medicare Part B Reimbursements were mailed last week to the retiree address on record. 
The checks were sent from our bank and will not be in a NYPA envelope. They are sometimes 
mistaken for junk mail – so look for mail from JPMorgan Chase. 

Reimbursements were automatic for retirees who received a reimbursement check last year or new 
participants with their Medicare Part B card on file with NYPA. 

Benefit & Contact Information 
As a reminder, benefit information is available on our webpage at nypa.gov/benefits/retirees. You do 
not need a login to access this page. (Disregard the LOGIN link at the top of this page.) 

If you have any questions, you can reach us at Retirees@nypa.gov or call us at 914-287-3114. 
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